
 

 
 

Date:  April 21, 2016 

To:  Mayor Stokes and City Councilmembers 

From:  Kyle Stannert, Assistant City Manager / City Clerk 

Subject:  Adoption of City Council 2-Year Priorities 

 

Council’s work at your January Retreat and follow-up meeting on March 14, 2016 has been 

summarized in the attached document that conveys your consensus priorities you wish to achieve over 

the next two-year period.  These priorities fall within the seven strategic target areas previously 

identified in 2014, and reconfirmed earlier this year, including: 

 Economic Development 

 Transportation and Mobility 

 High Quality Built and Natural Environment 

 Bellevue: Great Places Where You Want to Be 

 Regional Leadership and Influence 

 Achieving Human Potential 

 High Performance Government 

This document was earlier circulated to all Councilmembers following the March 14, 2016 Council 

meeting.  At that time, Council directed staff to ensure that that the Economic Development Plan 

included goals and measures of success, which was addressed during the January - March 2016, 

Quarterly Update on Economic Development Activities on April 11, 2016. 

 

Should Council wish to proceed with formal adoption of these priorities, suggested motion language is 

provided below: 

 

 Move to approve the Council’s priorities as presented this evening. 

 

Next steps: 

The City Manager and staff are finalizing a Work Plan responsive to the priorities and will provide the 

first in a series of updates to Council in the next few weeks.   

 

Attachment: 

 

 Bellevue City Council 2-Year Priorities 

City of Bellevue 
City Clerk’s Office 

 
MEMORANDUM 


